
Newsletter 13.10.2017 

 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

We are transforming ourselves into the most amazing learners in Topaz. 

Letters and Sounds 

This week our phonic games have had a focus on the letters: n/l/i/b/m/h/r/p 

At home practise as often as you can. Sound talk (c-a-t etc.) items at home to get 

our ears tuned in ready for reading. 

Learning 

We have enjoyed story telling as a group this week. I have made a story map for the three 

pigs and been telling the story together with some added songs. I have put the songs and 

words we have used in the red books so that you could carry on with this at home. Giving 

children these structures in a fun way really pays off later when it comes to writing a story. 

They are amazing singers too! 

With story skills in mind we turned our outside shed into the three bears cottage so that we 

could explore story there too. 

       

 

As we seem to love singing so much we thought we would join the rest of the school for 

singing assembly. The children were amazing and loved listening to the other children and 

even tried to join in. 

Open Afternoon and 2Build a Profile 

Don’t forget to try to come and share our learning journals on Tuesday. I look forward to 

meeting you at parents evening. I would appreciate any feedback from 2BuildaProfile. I 

have had one reply via the inbox so I think it should be working from your end.  

                                         Sally Windmill 

                     


